
Village of Herrings: Draft Dissolution Plan Descriptive Summary 
 

Public Notice 

The Village of Herrings Board unanimously approved the elector initiated “Draft Village 
Dissolution and Implementation Plan” at the June 5th meeting and scheduled a Public Hearing 
to be held July 10th at 6:30 PM at the village Municipal Office, located at 35985 State Rt. 3, for 
public review and comment.  As required by NYS General Municipal Law 17-A, village 
residents/electors can inspect a copy of the detailed summary and/or draft plan at the NYS Tug 
Hill Commission website address  http://www.tughill.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/01/2016-
06-03.Draft_.Herrings.Plan_-1.pdf and/or at the Town of Wilna website 
http://townofwilna.com.   

Additionally, a copy of the Detailed Village Dissolution Summary is available for public 
inspection the village offices during the hours of 4:00-6:00 PM on Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday beginning Friday, June 10th through July 1st.  Copies of the summary and public notice are 
also available for public viewing at the glass enclosed community bulletin board, located just 
outside the village office and playground area until after the public hearing on July 10th.   

Over the next 4 weeks, a copy of the detailed summary and public notice will be published in 
the Watertown Daily Times and Carthage Republican Tribune newspaper.    
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